
    
    


Christ Central 

exists to make and grow followers 

of Jesus through Worship, 
Community and Service

Proverbs 29:18...”Where there is 
no VISION, my people perish”

First Time Here?  
We are honored to have you with us today. Please fill out a guest registration 
card and drop it in the  collection plate or take it to our Guest Services kiosk 
in the foyer. As a thank you for worshipping with us, we also have a small  
gift at Guest Services for our new visitors.  We hope to see you again soon! 

Open Communion…  
If you are a 
visitor, we invite 
you to join us as 
we observe 

communion each week. Take 
the bread and wine as it is 
passed. Take the bread and hold 
onto the wine…we will take 
the wine together.

Sermon Notes 

November 11, 2018  
 Welcome! 

We are a church that seeks to honor God, follow Jesus Christ, and live by 
the Spirit. We want to share with others the joy we have found. Group life 
is core to the life of Central. Here we experience and give love, support 
and care for each other. It is also where we witness spiritual transformation 
of lives. No matter where your interests and talents lie, you will find 
opportunities to grow spiritually and to serve others.

2010 N. Cocoa Blvd. 
Cocoa, FL 32922 

Phone 
Office: 636-7671 

E-Mail 
christcentral51@gmail.com 

Web  
www.cocoachurch.org 

Live Streaming 
 Sunday at 10:15 AM 

  Bible Class   
9:00-9:45 AM 
Meet & Greet  

 Coffee/Doughnuts  

Pastor 
Don Adkins 

Music Ministry 
Chris Givens 

Children’s Ministry 
Chris Givens  

Finance Secretary 
Cindy Thomas 

	   (Volunteer)

Elders 

Mick Anderson 
Carl Russell 

   Ken Denny 
           Richard Thomas 

      Want to be part of the Christ Central family? It’s Easy!!!  
Central 101 is our introduction class for people considering membership at Christ 
Central. Over a four week period you will learn about our Central family and have 
an opportunity to get all your questions answered.  Sign up at guest services 
or call the church office at 636-7671. 
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You're Giving Matters 
September Weekly Offering

November 04  $ 4536.00
November 11  $ 
November 18  $ 
November 25  $

Our children’s 
worship program 
is conducted every 
Sunday during 
worship assembly. 

It is especially designed for children 4 
to 12 years old. If you desire, have 
your child follow the other children 

Prayer Request Line 

Carol Schoenmann 321-626-8614

   Upcoming November   For the Children 

Ken Denny  is the Elder on call for the 
month of November. You can reach Ken 
at 321-427-3732 or 631-0256

November 1  Chum Hancock
November 5  Bob Gregrich
November 12  Paul Haid
November 14   Beverly Surface
November 17   Bill Thomas
November 19 Teri Barnett
November 25  Sandra Brownlee

                   During Worship there is            
                         an attended nursery
                      downstairs in room
                      B-7  for infants and 
children up to 4 years of age. Our 
ushers will be glad to assist you in 
finding the correct room.

 Follow us  on 
Facebook @ 
Christ Central 

Church-Cocoa, Fl 

Menu & sign up sheet located at 
Guest Services.  Cost of meal is 

$4.00 per adult 
and $3.00 for 
children 9 and 
under. Family 

Devotional begins at 6:30 and 
concludes at 7:15.

Join us each Sunday at 9:00 am 
for classes for all ages.  
Also, our men’s group meets on 
Tuesday’s at 7:00pm.                        
                We have two
                ladies classes 
                 that meet during
                 the week.  
 Tuesday evenings at 7:00 PM. 
Our Thursday evening ladies class 
will resume in January, after the 
holidays. 
                  

GIFTS FROM 
THE HEART 
Christmas Shop   

Thank you  family 
for participating in purchasing gifts 
for the Gifts from the Heart 
Christmas Shop.  We have a few 
ornaments left on the tree in the 
foyer. Some of the gift request can 
be a little pricey so if you would like 
to team up with another family to 
make these purchases that would 
be great! Any questions, talk with 
Gayle Anderson at Guest Services. 


Thank you for your Service!

Our annual “Deck the Halls” will be 
Wednesday evening, November 
28th. After dinner, we will be 
decorating our Christmas trees in the 
foyer, auditorium & fellowship room. 

                              Our annual               

                                 Chili-Cook-off    

                       will be Wednesday  

                       evening, November 
28th.  If you would like to make a 
pot of Chili to enter into the 
contest, sign up in the foyer. 
Margaret Russell will be 
coordinating this event.  

                            Family, just a 

                          reminder that we

                          will not meet on 
Wednesday evening, November 
21st for “Dinner & Devo”   Many 
of our Central family members will 
be traveling out of town for 
Thanksgiving or preparing to have 
family and friends gather into their 
homes. Wherever you will be 
celebrating Thanksgiving, 
remember to take the time to truly 
count your blessing. 


